

MEMORANDUM COUNTY OF RIVERSIDE EXECUTIVE OFFICE

GEORGE A. JOHNSON CHIEF ASSISTANT COUNTY EXECUTIVE OFFICER

ROB FIELD
ASSISTANT COUNTY EXECUTIVE OFFICER
ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT AGENCY

MICHAEL T. STOCK
ASSISTANT COUNTY EXECUTIVE OFFICER
HUMAN RESOURCES

ED CORSER COUNTY FINANCE DIRECTOR

CHRISTOPHER HANS
CHIEF DEPUTY COUNTY EXECUTIVE OFFICER

TO:

Kecia Harper-Ihem, COB

FROM:

George A. Johnson, Chief Assistant CEO

DATE:

March 3, 2015

RE:

CONTINUANCE

Please continue the following item to March 24, 2015:

Report back on Re-Evaluation of Legislative Advocacy Needs (3-51 - 01/06/2015).